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Heads Up 

 

 

School closes today 

and reopens on 

Tuesday 5 September 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thought of the Week  
 
Life’s truest happiness is 
found in the FRIENDS 
we make along the way. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you very much for your support and engagement this year. It has 

been wonderful to see so many of you attend school events and support our 

fundraising so generously. I hope that you and your families have a lovely 

summer and we look forward to seeing you in September for another 

packed year of learning! 

Many thanks, 

Mr Williams & The Hambleton Team 

 

‘Eagle Fest’  Year 6 Leavers Party 

 

    
 

Pencil Cases, Notebooks & Toys from September 

We are changing our approach from September so that no pencil cases, 

personal notebooks or toys from home will be allowed in school. This is to 

avoid distractions from learning and also to avoid precious items from home 

being lost. School will supply all the stationery needed. (The only exception 

with toys will be if your child uses a comfort toy authorised by Mrs Collins). 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Alison from Selby Library visited school 

this week to launch the Summer 

Reading Challenge 2023. Even if you’re 

not registered at Selby Library, if you 

go in, you can collect books, register 

the ones your child has read and get 

prizes for completing each step. We’d 

love to see as many Hambleton children as possible complete the challenge. 

 

Online Safety Over The Summer 

Please see the attached child-friendly poster 

about online safety over the summer. School 

recommends that all electronic devices are 

used in ‘public’ spaces (e.g. the lounge or 



kitchen) so you can keep talking with your child about what they are 

accessing or playing. We’ve reminded the children that our School Christian 

Values still apply to their online interactions. 

 

National Book Token Competition 

Please take a look at this competition from National Book Tokens for our 

school to potentially win £1000 to help our library resources.  The closing 

date is 31st July.  Please follow the link below… the more entries we have, 

the more chance we have of winning! 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

 

Little Owls Cake Sale 

A huge thankyou to all the parents/carers who brought in cakes, buns and 

biscuits for the Little Owls Cake Sale. We raised a fantastic £127 so a huge 

huge thankyou!  We look forward to more Cake Sales next school year. 

 

The Wise Owls Winners were: 

 

Friday 14th July  Friday 21st July 

Little Owls:  George, Elsie & 

Harry 

Little Owls: Little Owls Class 

and Lillyanna 

Elf Owls:  Aria Elf Owls:   Elf Owls Class 

Barn Owls:  Myles Barn Owls:  Barn Owls Class 

Tawny Owls:  Tawny Owls Class 

at Jorvik 

Tawny Owls:  Tawny Owls Class 

Hawk Owls:  Miles Hawk Owls:  Hawk Owls Class 

Snowy Owls:  Drew Snowy Owls: Snowy Owls Class 

Eagle Owls: Mia & Jasmine Eagle Owls: Eagle Owls Class 

 

A Final Goodbye 

We extend our very best wishes to staff, children and families whose time at 

Hambleton has come to an end. We look forward to greeting pupils ‘old and 

new’ on Tuesday 5 September 2023.  

 

Have a great Summer holiday!  Let’s hope for plenty of sunshine. 
 

                 
 

      



 

 


